
A B E R   V A L L E Y  C O M M U N I T Y  C O U N C I L

C Y N G O R  C Y M U N E D  C W M A B E R

APPLICATONS FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 2020/21
Aber Valley Community Council welcomes applications for financial assistance from individual organisations on the basis that the grant is of direct benefit to the community.  Please note the Community Council is unable to make grants to individuals.
The Community Council has a practice of considering applications for financial assistance twice a year.  Due to circumstances relating to Covid-19, this year any applications will be considered at a meeting to be held in October 2020 and January 2021.
Application forms can be obtained via the following:

· Aber Valley Community Council Website - www.abervalleycommunitycouncil.org.uk
· E-mail: abervalleycc@caerphilly.gov.uk
· Your local Community Councillor

If you experience difficulty in completing the form, please do not hesitate to request guidance from either the Clerk to the Council or your local Community Councillor.
If you wish to submit an application for consideration at the meeting to be held in October, please complete and return the application form and privacy notice by 1st October 2020 to:
The Clerk to the Council
Aber Valley Community Council
c/o 7 Dan-y-Graig
Abertridwr
Caerphilly
CF83 4BJ
Or e-mail the completed form to:  abervalleycc@caerphilly.gov.uk
Aber Valley Community Council has supported organisations in the past including scout groups, sporting and dance groups and various clubs and societies within the Aber Valley.
